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  Chermside Branch   
                     PO Box 2073; Chermside Qld. 4032 
              Nationalseniors.com.au/get involved/branches/Chermside 
 

  Newsletter – JUNE 17th 2021 

 

Good morning members.  Winter is here! Hope you are liking the cooler weather. 
I received our “Our Generation” last week, did you? Although I haven’t had time to read it, it 
looks interesting. We have 2 day trips organised -Straddie & Christmas in July. Please read 
the information and see John C if you would like to go and organise payment. If you would 
like to have some input into our Christmas Lunch please let me know. Remember Annual 
Meeting is in August.  Hope you enjoy our meeting today.     JENNY 
                      

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 41 Members & 1 Visitor (Denise Backhouse) attended the May Social Meeting.   
There were 14 Apologies.  Entertained by Cathy Spalding “Cheshire Cath). 
                                                              
NSA have advised you can pay/or renew your membership fees direct to NSA or if you 
prefer you can still pay your fees at our Meetings (before meeting if possible please).  
Your  NSA    pre-paid envelopes  would be greatly appreciated to  help with postage 
costs. 

 
All Club Business:   President   Jenny Tidey OAM 3491 9138 
                            Mobile:  0409 108 358                           

                                                               E-mail: jennytidey@bigpond.com 
Meeting Apologies:        Membership             Jeanette Daff   3264 5890  

               Mobile:   0423 579 621 
                                                               E-Mail: jeanettedaff37@gmail.com 

Care Concerns:    Welfare                  June Kerrigan Mobile:  0411 056 440 
Tours:     Organiser    John Canterbury   3356 7405                         
               Mobile:   0411 046 179  

                           E-mail:  jncgrange@optusnet.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM COMMITTEE RE WELFARE … 

 

As soon as you are aware of any Club member who is unwell, in 

hospital, etc. would you please let June (0411 056 440) know 

immediately so contact can be made with them.   

           The Committee would be most grateful – thank you. 

 

 

June Birthdays:  Rose-Marie Campbell, Jenny Ebenezer, Fay Frazer, 

       Marjorie Hine, June Kerrigan. 

June Anniversaries:                                                                      

                             Dhelma & Jim Capps 1959 (62 years) and 

        Barbara & Gary Coleman 1973) ( 48 years) 
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June 17th  MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA.  $10 
9.05am for 10am  Our Guest Speakers will be Charlie Young & Tran Vuong 
  from Bennett & Phillip Lawyers. 
 
 
JUNE 24th  BUS TRIP TO STRADBROKE ISLAND.  
  7.30am 
departure For booking purposes please give your name to John                           
                               John Canterbury if you wish to go.  Cost Members  
                                   $70.00.  Guests $75.00.. 
 
 
JULY 8th  LUNCH WILL BE AT STAFFORD CITY TAVERN, STAFFORD 
 SHOPPING CENTRE.  
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the door if    you would 
like to attend. 

 
 
July 15th MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA.  $10 
9.05am for 10am  Our Entertainers will be Maggie and Tim who will have       
 your feet tapping along with their music. 
 
 
JULY 22nd  “CHRISTMAS IN JULY ON MIRAMAR.   
(sails at We will leave from Cultural  Centre Wharf.  Train to 
  10am) South Brisbane or free 345 BBC bus from Aspley. 
  
 For booking purposes please give your name to John 

     if you wish to go. Members $45, Guests $50. 
 
 
JULY 29th  LUNCH WILL BE HELD AT ARTHUR DAVIS PARK,  

SANDGATE, NEAR SWIMMING POOL. 
 
For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

  
 
AUGUST 12th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT GEEBUNG RSL, NEWMAN 
 ROAD, GEEBUNG. 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

  
 
 
AUGUST 19th AGM AND MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING    
TEA                                                                                                                                    $10 
9.05am for 10am Guest Speaker will be Peter See who will speak about 
 issues you might have with digital technology. 
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AUGUST 26th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT BRACKEN RIDGE  
 TAVERN, 154 BARRETT STREET. BRACKEN RIDGE. 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 

REMINDERS 
 

When applicable please place the correct money for our events in a sealed envelope 
with your name, the amount of money, the purpose and date of event on the outside. 
This makes reconciliation much easier. 
 
To prove authority to be served lunch you MUST wear your NSA name badge on outings 
including lunches.       ***  If  you need to purchase a badge please see John *** 
 

                 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                 

 
 
 
 
 
HUMMING BIRD HOUSE FUNDRAISER.. 
 
Fund Raising Morning Tea is in the upstairs room at Kedron Wavell Services   
Club on Tuesday 24th August at approximately 9.30am. Tickets are essential. 
$25 to be paid as soon as possible. 
 
   ================= 
UNUSUAL FACTS 
 
… If you are right handed you will tend to chew your food on the right hand 
     side of your mouth, if you are left handed vice versa. 
… Everyone has a unique tongue print just like fingerprints. 
… Gold is the only metal that doesn’t rust, even if it is buried in the ground. 
… Your tongue is the only muscle in your body that is attached to one end. 
… The Mona Lisa has no eyebrows.  In the Renaissance era it was fashionable  
     to shave them off. 

IF YOU WISH TO MAKE A LATE BOOKING OR CANCELLATION FOR A LUNCH 

PLEASE CONTACT OUR OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES OFFICER, BARBARA 

COLEMAN ….. PHONE: 3381 2216 

 MOBILE: 0413 494 693 or e-mail gazzabarb@bigpond.com  

 

If you change your contact details please tell Secretary   Margaret 
Brandt (3353 3644), or e-mail mab25@bigpond.com     so records 

can be amended. 
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